ECHO Newsletter

The Echo Newsletter comes out seasonally. When new editions are released, it will be posted on
the Town Website, Town Facebook, and paper copies will be available at Town Hall and at the
Seven Devils Community Center. For Town Water Users the Echo Newsletter is included with
Town Water Bills Mailings. Individuals who have electronic water billing will receive an
electronic copy.

You may be asking yourself, “What exactly is the ECHO?”

Good question! The Echo includes information from various departments and committees in the
Town. We also include information of general interest to residents about personnel changes,
Town policies, meetings, and anything else that arises that we believe would be beneficial.

Spring 2024 Echo 981.61 KB

Fall 2023 Echo 2.97 MB

Summer 2023 551.01 KB

Early Summer 2023 551.78 KB

Spring 2023 580.29 KB

Winter 2023 1.46 MB

Fall 2022 2.12 MB

Winter 2022 831 KB

Summer 2022 4.08 MB



https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/administration/page/echo-newsletter
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/2551
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/1886
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/246
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/251
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/256
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/261
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/266
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/286
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/271

Early Summer 2022 3.88 MB

Spring 2022 503.67 KB



https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/281
https://www.sevendevilsnc.gov/media/276

